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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 10:00 AM
To: Raley, Jim; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
Cc: Laumbach, Lynda; Chris McKisson; Anna Byers
Subject: RE: WPX Energy Extension Request Longview Federal 1-21H Incident NRM2000356004

RE: WPX Energy Extension Request Longview Federal 1-21H Incident NRM2000356004 
 
Mr. Raley 
OCD approves your requested extension to April 20th, 2020 for Longview Federal 1-21H Incident NRM2000356004. 
Regards, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
EMNRD 
OCD-District II 
Artesia NM 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 

From: Raley, Jim <James.Raley@wpxenergy.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2020 9:54 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us>; 
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Laumbach, Lynda <Lynda.Laumbach@wpxenergy.com>; Chris McKisson <cmckisson@ltenv.com>; Anna Byers 
<abyers@ltenv.com> 
Subject: [EXT] WPX Energy Extension Request Longview Federal 1-21H Incident NRM2000356004 
 
NMOCD District II Staff, 
WPX Energy is requesting an extension of the current deadline of January 29, 2020, for completing a remediation work 
plan or closure report required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the Longview Federal 1 #021H (Incident# 
NRM2000356004). The release was discovered October 31,2019.  
 
Soil sampling and remediation are complete to the strictest NMOCD standards everywhere but one section of the pad; 
underneath the pumpjack. We would like additional time to attempt to bring this incident to closure. WPX respectfully 
asks for an extension till April 20th, 2020. 
 
Jim Raley | Environmental Specialist - Permian Basin 
5315 Buena Vista Dr., Carlsbad, NM 88220 
C: (575)689-7597 | james.raley@wpxenergy.com 

 
 


